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Circular 

 

Type and number MDD Circular 00766  

Date and time 10 February 2022  Purpose For Information 

To Market Participants  From MDD Co-ordinator 

 

Workaround for loading Market Domain Data (MDD) Version 320 

Elexon identified an issue with the Clock Time Change following the Publish of the MDD v320 data files. This may 

cause issues for Participants loading the D0269 or D0270 files received via e-mail or downloaded from the Elexon 

Portal. 

This issue does not affect the files distributed via the DTN. Therefore, Participants who have received the D0269 and 

D0270 via the DTN do not have to deploy the workaround. 

Elexon will correct this in MDD Version 321 with a go-live date of 16 March 2022. Until this is rectified, you might need 

to make the following manual amendment before loading the D0269 or D0270 files before loading into your systems. 

  

Please edit the below lines in red to the D0269 and D0270 file; 

D0269 - line 128 

D0270 - line 5 

 

CTC|22221030|010000|010000 

 

Change 2222 to 2022 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email the BSC Service Desk bscservicedesk@cgi.com and copy in the 

MDD Mailbox mddc@elexon.co.uk 

  

Dnieper Cruz 

Elexon, Digital Operations 
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